Rhonda West

From: noreply@civicplus.com

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 9:52 AM

To: Alan Harrison; David Gonella; Debbie Cannon; Kevin Flynn; Louise Wallace-Richmond;
Sylvia Lindgren; Tim Lavery; Erin Jackson; Rhonda West

Subject: [External] Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

Mayor and Council

First Name Stephen

Last Name Williamson

Address: I

Return email address: _

Subject: Piccadilly New Bus Stop on 10th Street

Body The new Bus Stop, on 10th Street by the Canadian Tire

Entrance, needs a Proper Bus Shelter. Many infirmed and
Elderly transit passengers will be using this Bus Stop.
Previously, especially in Hot and Cold weather, bus
passengers could wait just inside the mall doors or under the
canopy for the Bus. This new Bus stop is quite a distance from
the main doors of the Mall. Having at least a place to shelter in
until the bus arrives is important to all but especially the Elderly
and disabled.

It would be nice to have this shelter before the bad weather
starts.

Thankyou for considering this.

Would you like a Yes
response:

Disclaimer

Written and email correspondence addressed to Mayor and Council may become
public documents once received by the City. Correspondence addressed to Mayor
and Council is routinely published within the Correspondence Section of Regular
Council Agendas.
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